Fraternal Order Of Locksport

FOOLS receives formal sponsorship from ALOA

In a landmark announcement, ALOA has stepped up to become a formal sponsor for the Fraternal Order Of Lock Sport.
While not immediately available for comment, ALOA president Mr. Kupferman has agreed that the ethics of lock sport are
compatible with ALOA's mission. We are flattered to be the first and only lock sport group to receive this level of
recognition and thank Mr. Kupferman for his time at Security Essen last year to help organize this.
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